
 

 

 
 

Welcome to 2017!  
I hope that everyone had a great break from usual routine and are enthusiastic and 
ready to enjoy the winter. Ugh!  
Our next ward forum will be January 24 at Bessborough Drive Elementary & Middle 
School at 7 pm. Along with sharing information about what is happening centrally at 

the TDSB we will welcome a very interesting guest speaker. Heather Johnson is one of two Social 

Workers, who supports Mental Health & Well-Being- System system wide. She will be sharing 
information about how our schools are striving to promote mental health and well-being with our 
children. Please mark the date and time in your calendar.   
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